
 

 
Alcobendas, 4 December 2023 

 

Pursuant to article 227 of Law 6/2023, of 17 Marc, on the Spanish Securities Markets and 

Investment Services (Ley 6/2023, de 17 de marzo, de los Mercados de Valores y de los 

Servicios de Inversión), Indra Sistemas, S.A. (the “Company”) notifies the following  

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

The Company on 1 December 2023 has terminated the liquidity contract signed with Banco 

Sabadell, S.A. on 29 October 2019 (Relevant Fact communicated on 28 October 2019, with 

registry number 282939). The resolution of the aforementioned liquidity contract is due to the 

fact that, on the same date, the Company has signed a new liquidity contract with Banco 

Santander, S.A. 

Fort he purposes of Fourth Rule of the Circular 1/2017, the Company informs that during the 

term of the former liquidity program:  

 47,273,282 shares have been purchases , for a total amount of 423,276,144 €. 

 47.341.795 shares have been sold, for a total amount of 423,822,534 €. 

 No transaction was executed as a block trade or bilaterally agreed transaction.  

SUMMARY Shares Cash Amount Average Price 

Initial Amount of the Contract 236,489 1,995,967   

Final Amount of the Contrat 167,976 2,343,755   

 

Moreover, it is informed that no transactions have been carried out under the terminated 

liquidity contract since October 18, 2023, the date on which it was agreed to temporarily 

suspend the liquidity contract as a result of the implementation of a Temporary Share 

Repurchase Program (communication of Other Relevant Information dated on October 17, 

2023, with registry number 24,920), up to and including this date. 

Details of the transactions carried out during the last quarter were communicated by Other 

Relevant Information dated 2 November 2023, with registry number 25,228. 

The Company will transfer the remaining balances on the securities account and cash account 

linked to the previous liquidity contract on the securities and cash accounts opened with Banco 

Santander, S.A. 

To balance said balances and according to the limits established in the Circular 1/2017, the 

Company has transferred addional €33,105 to the cash account linked to the new contract 

opened with Banco Santander, S.A.  



The foregoing is announced to all appropriate effects.  

 

Ana María Sala Andrés 
Secretary of the Board of Directors  
 

 

 


